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Indeed — thanks for sharing.

Colin Keel | Chief Executive

Queenstown Airport Corporation Ltd

Sir Henry Wigley Drive | PO Box 2641, Queenstown 9349
M:+64 27 406 5899
E:Colin.Keel@queenstownairport.co.nz

W:www.queenstownairport.co.nz

From: Jim Boult <jim.boult@qgldc.govt.nz>
Sent: Friday, 23 August 2019 1:30 PM

To: Colin Keel <Colin.Keel@queenstownairport.co.nz>; lan Jackson <} GGG
I .

Subject: FW: Wanaka Airport. Time to Add Some Balance

God’s work

Jim Boult ONzMm | Mayor |
Queenstown Lakes District Council -]
M: +64 274 801 201

E: jim.boult@gldc.govt.nz

From: mike@radiowanaka.co.nz [mailto:mike@radiowanaka.co.nz]
Sent: Friday, 23 August 2019 1:19 PM

To: Jim Boult <jim.boult@qgldc.govt.nz>

Subject: Wanaka Airport. Time to Add Some Balance




Hi Jim,

Attached is an opinion piece of | have written for the ODT in relation to the
development of Wanaka Airport. It should be published next week. I'm sure

- will find the time to write me a 12 page response. Only too happy to get him off
your back for a couple of days. What | am hoping is it encourages what you describe
as the less vocal voices in the community to speak up and add some balance to what'’s
become a pretty one sided argument.

Keep up the good work.

Kind regards
Mike

Mike Regal
P 03 443 8838
M 0274 88 22 66
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